
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session minutes of June 10, 2013 

Town Hall 

 

Chairman David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. in the lunch room at Town Hall. 

Members  Carol Coutrier, Fran Stanley and Marion Stoddart were present.  

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Fran Stanley, it was 

 

VOTED: to approve Greenway Minutes of May 20, 2013, as drafted 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

 

Upon a motion by Fran Stanley, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: that the Greenway Committee appropriate $450. from the Greenway River Festival Gift 

Account to pay for part of the sound crew. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

David Pitkin reported on River Festival progress. The following 

items are in good order: 

 

Budget 

Infrastructure and Site Coordination 

Environment, Exhibitors and Volunteers 

Music 

Funding/Development 

Arts and Crafts 

Marketing 

Food (bring your own picnic) 

Cardboard Canoes 

 

The Greenway table at the festival will be located near the river so that passengers 

for the boat  tour can sign up near the embarkation location.  Greenway table 

will also be near the NRWA table. A bridge poster and Groton Greenway 

poster may also be included. Water will be available.  Boat tours schedule: 

1. Noon-1 PM 

2. 1:30-2:30 PM 

3. 2:30-3:30 PM 

 

A discussion of the Fitch’s Bridge Grand Opening ensued.  Various leaders 

will be contacted regarding their availability to attend the event on a weekend  



toward the end of September. 

   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Coutrier, Secretary 

Groton Greenway Committee 


